
  

 

 

 

 

SEPLAT PETROLEUM DEVELOPMENT COMPANY PLC (“SEPLAT”) 

NOTICE OF CLOSED PERIOD ON SEPLAT SHARE DEALINGS 

 
Lagos, Nigeria – 30th September 2019: Pursuant to Clause 17.2 of the Amendments to the 
Listings Rules (the “Rules”) of the Nigerian Stock Exchange (the “Exchange”) and in the run up 
to the announcement of SEPLAT’s  Third Quarter 2019 Financial Results, please note that the 
Company shall commence its closed period from Tuesday, 1st October 2019 to end on Wednesday, 
30th October 2019 and 24 hours after the release of its financial results.  
 
Accordingly, no Director, employee, person discharging managerial responsibility, adviser(s) of 
the Company and their connected persons may directly or indirectly deal in the shares of the 
Company in any manner during the closed period.  
 
 
 
FOR: SEPLAT PETROLEUM DEVELOPMENT COMPANY PLC. 
 
 

   
Mrs. Edith Onwuchekwa 

Company Secretary 
 
Enquiries: 
SEPLAT Petroleum Development Company Plc   

  

Edith Onwuchekwa, Company Secretary +234 12 770 400 

  

 
Notes to editors 
SEPLAT Petroleum Development Company Plc is a leading indigenous Nigerian oil and gas exploration and 

production company with a strategic focus on Nigeria, listed on the Main Market of the London Stock 

Exchange ("LSE") (LSE:SEPL) and Nigerian Stock Exchange ("NSE") (NSE:SEPLAT).  

 
 

SEPLAT is pursuing a Nigeria focused growth strategy and is well positioned to participate in future 

divestment programmes by the international oil companies, farm-in opportunities and future licensing 

rounds.  For further information please refer to the company website, http://seplatpetroleum.com. 
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